
Request for Expedited Review of License Application 
 
 
 
Expedited review of this license application is requested because this system has potential 
applications that can be used to assist the troops in Iraq and in the Middle East region.  
Rockwell Collins is developing a Persistent Surveillance system capable of providing the 
troops with real-time intelligence, surveillance, and reconnaissance (ISR) information.  
This system is being designed based on a need expressed by a potential DOD customer.  
The customer has requested that Rockwell Collins perform a demonstration of the system 
in August 2007.    
 
Rockwell Collins requests expedited review of the application in order to start testing the 
system before the August demonstration.   Rockwell Collins is requesting a two-year 
experimental license. 
  
 


